
Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

This wine offers a bouquet of 
green pear and white chocolate. 
Tropical fruit and citrus flavors 
wash over the palate, joined by 

notes of butterscotch, cocoa 
butter and toasted almond that 
linger into the enduring finish.

GRAN RESERVA BLANCO

Rioja, Spain

92 pts


